
 
Skytron model 5000 and 5001

 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
Effective 3 February 2010, Skytron is no longer offering support fo
obsolete. 

 
• 5000 
• 5001 

 
While we pride ourselves in our dedication to the 
increasingly difficult and in many cases impossible to obtain
this letter. 
   
Skytron will no longer offer parts or technical support for these table models.  Fo
related to parts and service for these tables, please contact your local distributor.
 
Regards 
 

 
 
Bill Wendt 
Sr. Product Manager Surgical Tables 
Skytron  
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Skytron model 5000 and 5001 Surgical Tables 
 

, Skytron is no longer offering support for the following surgical tables and considers them 

the long-term support of all Skytron products, it has become 
cases impossible to obtain replacement parts for the surgical tables referred to in 

or technical support for these table models.  For any questions or poss
related to parts and service for these tables, please contact your local distributor. 
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